

Executive Board meeting 23 March 2020 Summary of outcomes

The chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members to the fifth meeting of the Executive Board of Eurojust.

Main discussion

The Executive Board discussed the draft evaluation and draft action plan for the Counter-terrorism Register launched on 1 September 2019 at Eurojust, and requested a revision to reflect the outcome of the discussions.

The Executive Board discussed the state of play as regards the Digital Criminal Justice Study, which is led by the Commission's DG JUST.